Lima, January 17,2008

To: Mr. D. Piskounov
Managing Director
Program Development and Technical
Cooperation Division
UNIDO

Subject: Endorsement for the project “Environmentally Sound Management
and disposal of PCBs in Peru ™

In my capacity as GEF Operational Focal Point for Peru, I confirm that the above project
proposal (a) is in accordance with the government’s national priorities and the commitments
made by Peru under the relevant global environmental conventions and (b) has been discussed
with relevant stakehalders, including the global environmental convention focal points, in
accordance with GEF’s policy on public involvement.

The PIF was prepared jointly by our specialists and UNIDO. The proposal covers the Persistent
Organic Pollutants GEF Focal Area and if approved will be prepared in conjunction with UNIDO
and implemented by DIGESA, the General Directorate for Environment Health of Peru. Further, |
request UNIDO to provide a final copy of the final project document for records before it is
submitted to the GEF Secretariat for CEO endorsement.

[ understand that the total GEF financing being requested for this project is § 3.208.000, which
includes $ 120.000 for project preparation (PPG) and $ 255.000 as tees to UNIDO for project
cycle management services associated with this project.

Sincerely,

Jos¢ Antenio GONZALEZ NORRIS
GEF Operational Focal Point for Peru

L Ana Maria Pomar ~ RREE Pertds
Tavier Hermidndez C, - DIGESA Perd




